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As a music lover and part-time musician, this bill is crucial for maintaining fairness 

and accessibility for fans and musicians alike. Without such a bill I fear we will only 

see further divestment from live music and the venues and employees that support it. 

Failure to pass this bill could be catastrophic. In an age of automation and AI, bad 

actors are already taking advantage of the lack of such legislation and music and 

music lovers and music venues and the music industry and greater society are all 

suffering as a result. Please pass this bill. Thank you. 


